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Aurizon urges community to stay rail safe

Australia’s largest rail freight company, Aurizon is urging the community to stay rail safe as part of national
Rail Safety Week, after 131 near misses were recorded across their operations at level crossings in the past
12 months.

Head of Safety Catherine Peppler says Aurizon train drivers continue to experience reckless behaviour at
level crossings and in the rail corridor.

“Every near miss is putting the lives of our train drivers and the lives of motorists and pedestrians at risk,”
Catherine said.

“While most people in the community do the right thing, it’s very concerning there are still people who
continue to put their lives and the lives of our train drivers at risk.

“We need the community to understand that our train drivers can’t simply stop or swerve to miss a vehicle
or a person on the tracks. Even when the emergency brakes are applied, our trains can’t stop quickly.

“Every near miss can have a real and traumatic impact our train drivers. Every incident can have a
devastating outcome for the person involved and our drivers and their families.

“We are urging the community to slow down, stop taking shortcuts and obey the law at level crossings and
rail corridors protect your safety and the safety of our people.

Aurizon has produced a Rail Safety animation to help educate the community about level crossing safety,
available on YouTube.

Aurizon’s call to action comes as part of the national Rail Safety Week — a community awareness week held
by rail industry body The TrackSAFE Foundation. TrackSAFE’s website hosts a range of rail safety education
materials: www.tracksafefoundation.com.au

Pictured: Aurizon train travelling through the Davidson Street level crossing in Oakey, Queensland.

For more information, please contact: Corporate Affairs: media@aurizon.com.au

Aurizon (ASX: AZJ) is Australia’s largest rail freight operator. Each year the Company transports more than 250 million tonnes of
Australian commodities, connecting miners, primary producers, and industry with international and domestic markets. More than 80% of
our employees live and work in rural and regional communities.
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